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We continue to pray for the unification of South and North Korea in 2012,  

centered on God and True Parents! 

True Parents’ Recent Activities 
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Rev. and Mrs. Moon’s meeting with President 

Gorbachev (1990.04.11) 

Rev. Moon’s meeting with President Kim Il-

Sung (1991.12.06) 
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On December 27, 2011, an invitational seminar was held to honor the 36 Blessed Couples. 

Chairman Kook Jin Moon, Rev. Yeon Ah Lee (Chuksajang), and Mrs. Yeon Ah Choi, the Vice Chairman of 

Women’s Federation for World Peace, were also in attendance. Twenty-three Unification Church elders 

also gathered to attend this event. The seminar began with a video clip featuring International President 

and Mrs. Hyung Jin Moon’s commemorative visit to North Korea, followed by a video presentation 

recounting Tongil Foundations’ progress in 2011 and fiscal goals for 2012. In addition, the video 

presentation titled “Strong Korea” addressed Korea’s current national security concerns and resolutions. 

As the seminar concluded, many attendees expressed their inspiration regarding the past year’s progress, 

as well as a renewed sense of strength and hope for 2012.    

 

 

  

Invitational Seminar for the 36 Blessed Couples  
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On December 28th, Chairman Kook Jin Moon and Vice Chairman of Women’s Federation for World 

Peace Yeon Ah Choi held an invitation seminar for regional leaders and itinerant workers from across 

Korea. Reports from the Tongil Foundation, the Unification Church World Mission Headquarters, and the 

video presentation “Strong Korea”, were presented. Throughout the seminar, Chairman Moon emphasized 

the importance for Abel nations to gain proper levels of self-defensive military strength capability for 

keeping peace.    

 

 

 

  

Invitational Seminar for Regional leaders and Itinerant workers 
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Later that afternoon, Chairman Kook Jin Moon held an invitational seminar for retired Unification 

Church leaders. The attendees watched the video presentation featuring International President and Mrs. 

Hyung Jin Moon’s visit to North Korea. Again, the reports on the Tongil Foundation, World Mission 

Headquarters, and the video “Strong Korea” were presented. Chairman Moon deeply expressed his 

appreciation to the retired church leaders for their hard work and sacrifices. Their past efforts have truly 

laid the foundation for current church environments to improve and develop so quickly. As the seminar 

concluded, many attendees expressed a deep determination to lend their support toward future church 

development.   

 

 

  

 

Invitational Seminar for Retired Church Leaders 
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On December 19th, Chairman Moon visited the Shinjeong Development Corporation.  

 

 

  

Chairman Kook Jin Moon’s Visited to the Shinjeong Development Corporation 
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❇ International President Hyung Jin Moon also met with Kim Jong Un; and offered his 

condolences for his father, the late Kim Jong Il. 

 
 

 

 

Media Coverage 
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※ Other Korean medias:      
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※ Other international medias:        
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❇ Cross-country bicycle trip for protesting Unification church members’ kidnapping in Japan 

 
 ※ Please visit the Tongil Group homepage at www.tongilgroup.org/eng. Thank you. 

 

 
Tongil Group 


